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And the happiness still comes through. Community-service quilts
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Cause it makes me feel like | belong. Retreat registrations and checks
Seems we just get started and before you know it
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We need a volunteer who would like to be the
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sunshine or congratulations!

We meet on the first Monday of each month at the Salvation Army, 5328 24th Street E, just off SR70 west C
301 in Bradenton, FL. Doors open at 6:30 p.m., meeting begins at 7:00 p.m. A $3 donation is appieciatec
from non-members visiting Guild meetings when we have outside speakers.




Minutes of the April 4 Guild Meeting Board Meeting Notes, April 11

President Sheila Walker opened the meeting with a big Present: Sheila Walker, Ruth Baggs, Janice Dentler,
GUKEY1l @2dz G2 [/ KdzO1 w2 dzi KA S NMNaryews Jue Bakek Magdy KirsellajJapnVagiedd; Zaneyes
taking down chairs and tables for the meeting. The contract Schwartz, Carol Lipp, Rose Ryan.
with the Salvation Army renews this month. Sheila has President Sheila Walker stated that she has not got-
requested additional days Thursday evenings for a cottage  ten a response from the Salvation Army yet regarding the con-
group. Nominations for the Board of Directors were presented tract due in April. She will follow up. Induction of new officers
at the March meeting with no nominations from the floor. The At f 0S G al eQa 3ISYSNIf YSSuUA
nominations were closed at that time. Secretary Jann Warfield aAlydziSa F2NJ al NOKQa . 2F NR
moved to accept the slate of officers by acclamation. New offi- accepted as published in the newsletter. Secretary Jann
cers are: PresidentRuth Baggs, Viegresident Jerry Stube, Warfield will archive the minutes from her term on a flash-
Secretary Katie GonzaleGuirguis, TreasurerJane Ellis, Mem- drive to give to incoming secretary Katie Gonzabegrguis.
bership Services Sue Baker and Carol Lipp, Communications Treasurer Jane Ellis was not present at the meeting.
Mary Lewis and Darlene Schwartz, Community ServiGese VicelINBaARSYyud wzasS wely NBYA
Ryan and Janice Dentler. The Board of Directors meeting scherogram will be Donna Koenig with a trunk show and discus-
uled for April 11 will be a transitional meeting including both  sion about English paper piecing. Donna will teach EPP at the

outgoing and incoming directors. NEGNBEG Ay ! dz3dalioe ¢KS ySEI
The minutes for the March meeting were accepted as January. A new venue must be found for classes.
published in the newsletter. Jann announced a Friendship Knot Mary Lewis, Communications, has arranged payment

Quilters Guild exhibit at the North County Library on Martin  for our website and Constant Contact accounts. She has
Luther King Blvd at Newtown Blvd in Sarasota. The exhibit willfound that 501(c)3 organizations can apply for a 30% discount
hang throughout the month of April. for Constant Contact. Ruth will get a copy of the 501(c)3 letter
¢NBFadNEN) Wy S 9ffAaa g4l a toMaytopusBet® giscqunt. Magy Yanis iSlean pNlE ND &
report will be available in the Members Only section of the web-Website before transitioning to a new website. June Cannon
site. has volunteered to help Mary with the newsletter.
VicelINBaA RSy (G w2a$8 weély NBLRZ NI &iicePentie; Membeasstip, shpwsa 32 empers
will be a trunk show by Donna Koenig featuring English paper currently.

piecing. Donna will be teaching the method at the retreat in Mardy Kinsella, Magazine Sales, will attempt to find

August. the volunteers who indicated interest at the quilt show.
Qui|t_show chair Mary Lewis requested volunteers to Jann Warfield attended a retreat at Christian Retreat

chair the opportunity quilt. Interested volunteers should con- last weekend. She spoke about the meeting room, meals and

tact Mary or cechair Carol Lipp. bedrooms at the Retreat Center. She expects members will be
Janice Dentler, membership, reported 128 total mem- Pleased with the conditions of this more modern and closer

bers with four new members. Severine members and six retreat site.

guests were present. Twentne dog beds were delivered. The meeting concluded with team planning with the
Sandi Routhier, community service, invited members toneéw board members.

the workshop to be held April 15 from 10 am at Salvation Army. Copies of our tax exemption letter were passed out

She has quilt tops that need quilting and quilts that need to Board members as needed.

binding.
If members are interested in starting or getting into a Jann Warfield

cottage group, contact Carol Masulonis. Carol suggested mem-
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Sunshine chair Nancy Luse would like to find a volun- - =

teer to replace her in her job to send out cards to members who f i )

need sunshine from the Guild. Contact Ruth Baggs, president
elect, if you would be able to take on this responsibility. It was
announced that longime member June Stennes has donated
her quilting collection to the Guild.

After show and tell, Rose Ryan introduced Nancy Prince
for a lecture/trunk show of her awardiinning quilts and her
thread painting and thread sketching techniques. Board Meetings

. The board meets on the second Monday of each montl at
Jann Warfield 7:00 at the Salvation Army. Members are welcome to ft-
Secretary tend. Because of possible space limitations, please nofify ‘
SheilaWalker (739 mn m0 A F €2 dzQR| € A ¢
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May 8 Victoria Baily Paghig
May 1a Jerry Stube wﬁwww—um
May 1G Elizabeth Trencheny : -
May 1&r Janet Adler 5
May 2G Rebecca Bisbee
May 24 Karon Clay
May 29 Joanne Viener
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8173-843-8664

T 873-633-7348
1145 Qzbow Road, Wiumauma, Ft 33598
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uilters
Haven & More

925 10™ STREET E. ¢ PALMETTO, FL 34221
Husqvarna

Quilt Fabric
Bits & Pieces 932-5869
1303 13th Ave W Bradenton

Open Friday & Saturday 11 am to 4 pm Vi s
P y Y P SEWING ﬂygNES (941) 729-0511
AUTHORIZED SALES & SERVICE (800) 775-4445

www.quiltershavenandmore.com

20162018 Board of Directors

Ruth Baggs, President, 9251-7624, baggs _ruth@yahoo.com
Jerry Stube, Vice President, 9683-3324, jstube@quiltersqgtrs.com
Katie Gonzalez, Secretary, 93823-7473, ralphy8124@yahoo.com
Jane Ellis, Treasurer, 9447-7269, janene@tampabay.rr.com
Sue Baker, Membership, 9€P4-7137, mpmbrshp@gmail.com
Mary Lewis, Communications, 94783041, marylewis11@gmail.com
Rose Ryan, Community Service,- 9859172, roseryan2001@hotmail.com
Janice Dentler, Community Service, 92D-5403, jdentler@tampabay.rr.com




